
 
 

Dear parents/carers, we have reached another Friday and what a great week it has 

been.On Tuesday we were lucky enough to have reverend Sue Binks in to hold another 

Assembly where she spoke to the children about the importance of togetherness and 

being active. The children joined in with theMexican wave, the Hokey-Cokey and a quiz 

about sports. 

For National Sports week we held a sports themed non-uniform day today. The children 

participated in short circuits and showed the adults a thing or two in fitness! An active 

body really does help to create a healthy mind. Photos to follow in next week’s edition. 

Our students from years 13 and 14 returned from their residential at Peat Rigg with 

some wonderful stories. If a picture tells a thousand words then we have a lot to tell!  
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The nurture group have been on their out and about to Dalby Forest and had a great 

time walking and playing on the park. 

 

 

Lower-Semi Formal class have been embracing all things sports related this week. Even 

using the outdoor gym at Helmsley and being lucky to be shown the pool. We have done 

surveys about sport in Maths and had our own 'Total Wipeout' course in PE. Pictures of 

these to be shown in next week’s sports themed edition. 

 

 

Enter into our Star PrizeEnter into our Star PrizeEnter into our Star PrizeEnter into our Star Prize    

Competition by telling usCompetition by telling usCompetition by telling usCompetition by telling usWinner to be announcedWinner to be announcedWinner to be announcedWinner to be announced    

YYYYourourourour    favourite joke!favourite joke!favourite joke!favourite joke!    next weeknext weeknext weeknext week!!!!    

Q: How do you cut 

the sea in half? 

A: With a sea saw! 



FiveFunFactsforfree… 

1) A wood frog can hold its pee for up to eight months!  

2) Your nostrils only work one at a time! 

3) Water makes different pouring sounds depending on its 

temperature! 

4) The “sixth sick sheik’s sheep’s sick” the hardest tongue twister of all! 

5) Tigers have striped skin, not just striped fur! 

 

 

Small but kind gestures: 
 

Whilst the weather is currently interchangeable we mustn’t forget about our lovely 

little nature friends… the birds. 

Try making your own easy bird feeder. All you need to do is loop Cheerios onto a pipe 

cleaner or piece of string then tie it in a loop so that the Cheerios do not fall off. Find 

a branch to hang it on and watch the birds enjoy their nutritious snack. 

Leave a little note for somebody that you care about telling them why they mean alot 

to you. 

Maybe try to help an elderly neighbour to put out their bin, carry in the shopping or 

help tidy their garden. 

YOU SHOULD ALWAYS TREAT PEOPLE HOW YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE TREATED � 

 

Notices and reminders: 

Our team have been working hard preparing for the start of a new academic year and if 

your child is remaining with us then you should have received a pack with a letter 

informing you of their new class along with several consent forms.Please ensure that all 

contact details are up to date. We would appreciate it if these could be returned at 

your earliest convenience. If you have not received the information then let 

reception know.  

On Monday the 5th July year 8 and 9 children will be receiving their HPV vaccinations / 

school leaver booster jabs. If you consent to this please complete the NHS link that was 

sent to you via email. If you do not consent then please let admin know. 

Week commencing Monday 28thJune is week 3 for the school menu. The SD1 (Special 

dietary request) forms have now changed and all children with dietary requirements 

must have an updated one on file. 

 

 


